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I.​ MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 2:00PM by Alli. 
II.​ INTRODUCTIONS 

 
III.​ LOVE YOUR BLOCK GRANT 

Alli was unable to speak with anyone about the OSHN “Love your Block” grant application.  The 
group decided to postpone the beautification project at the Northwest Neighborhood Place and 
to consider other options for completing this project. 
 

IV.​ WALK AUDIT 
Another walk audit is planned for the fall.  Several locations are being considered and the 
co-facilitators will strive to announce the details of the next walk audit soon to encourage more 
public participation.   
 

V.​ OUTDOOR CONCERTS AND ACCESSIBILITY - DWP Meeting 
Alli, Sarah and David met with representatives of DWP and reported that the conversation was 
productive as it relates to identifying solutions to some accessibility shortcomings at Bourbon 
and Beyond and Louder than Life events.  However, Metro Parks remains accountable for 
security, accessibility, and venue management for events at the Iroquois Amphitheater.  
Facilitators will reach out to the director of Metro Parks to begin a conversation. 
 

VI.​ LMG TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT 
The director of the newly-created LMG transportation department will be invited to become 
involved in this domain’s goals as well as KIPDA Transportation and U of L’s Urban Design 
Studio. 
 

VII.​ FOR FUTURE DISCUSSION/CONSIDERATION 
Events at Churchill Downs; earlier participation on planning new public venues (i.e. Nick 
Rodman park), possible collaborations with Louisville Grows (Christine Brinkman, executive 
director) and Louisville Herb Society. 

 
 



 
VIII.​ UPDATED SENIOR RESOURCE GUIDE 

Alli announced that the revised resource guide of supports and services for older adults and 
those with special needs will be available in July. 

 
IX.​ NEXT Meeting - DIFFERENT LOCATION: ElderServe 

Proposed next meeting to be held Tuesday, July 22nd at ElderServe, 631 S. 28th St. The group 
will meet at 2:00 PM to visit Elliott Park across the street from ElderServe and to assess the 
park’s accessibility.  The meeting will move in doors at ElderServe at 2:30 PM and will 
conclude with a tour of the ElderServe facility. 
 

 
Notetaker: Becky Woosley 
 
 
 


